
From: Connor McNeill <churches@victoriansociety.org.uk>  
Sent: 22 May 2025 10:20 
To: Consultees <consultees@bathwells.anglican.org> 
Subject: 2025-111903 Bathford: St Swithun 
 
Dear Jacqui, 
 
RE: Bathford: St Swithun (Grade II, C19); Accessibility Project - ramped access to 
North door, accessible toilet and improved kitchen in existing office space. 
Repurposing base of tower for new office space. 
 
Thank you for consulting the Victorian Society on this application, we do not wish to 
comment and this instance are content to defer to the DAC. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Connor 
 

 
Connor McNeill 
Senior Conservation Adviser 
 


